LEAD TESTING

PUC, contracted by the Township of The North Shore, is requesting that they may have access to indoor taps in 5 homes in Pronto East and 5 homes in Serpent River to test the municipal water for lead. In the past they were able to test from the outside taps. Now they have to test from the inside taps.
By regulation they are required to collect samples before April 15, 2022. 
This process would take about 40 minutes of your time, they will flush your kitchen tap for 5 minutes then let stand for 30 minutes (no water use during this time), then collect two 1 litre bottles to send to the lab for lead analysis. 

PUC is hoping to be able to do this during the months of March and April. 
If you would be willing to allow an employee from PUC access to your home for this testing, please fill in and sign the form below and return it to the municipal office or public works employee.
The Township of The North Shore would like to thank you in advance for your time.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I, __________________________________ allow an employee from PUC to enter my home


Full Name (Please Print)

to have access to an indoor tap for lead testing of the municipal water.
Street Address:_____________________________________________________________
Mailing Address:____________________________________________________________
Time available:____________ am or ____________ pm
Phone Number:________________________________

Signature:__________________________________
Date:__________________________
